
Curriculum Bulletin 

 Welcome to the third and final term in Reception. 

This term we will be supporting the children to meet the end of Reception Early Learning 

Goals.  

 

 

Phonics  

The children will continue to access RML phonics at their level.  

 

All children should now be confident in recognising the Set 1 sounds. They should be able to 

read and spell words with the Set 1 sounds in. 

 

Some children will have be taught the Set 2 sounds and will be reading and spelling words 

containing these sounds.  

 

Children will also be reading those tricky ‘Red’ words, which they need to learn to sight-read. 

We will be adding more to the reading folder.  

 



 

Set 2 Sounds  

 

 

In Maths we will working on -  

Number  Numerical Patterns 

  

I can show how numbers to 10 are made up 

using different models e.g. part whole, tens 

frame 

I can recognise the numerals to 10 and match to 

quantity consistently 

I can recognise quantities up to 5 without 

counting 

I can recall number bonds up to 5 and some to 

10 

I can match subtraction facts with number 

bonds 

I can recall some double facts within 10 

I can count beyond 20 

I can compare quantities using greater/ more 

than, fewer/ less than, the same/ equal 

I can show patterns in numbers to 10 

I can talk about odd and even numbers 

I can say double facts 

I can share equally 

 

Themes will cover this term will be –  

Life Cycles – plants, animals and themselves 

Peoples home around the world 

Story retelling and extending 

Toys from the past 

STEM 

Looking at the artists – Van Gogh and Andy Goldsworthy  

 



Additional information 

We will be going on a school trip to the farm on 21st May - details to follow 

We will have Sports Day on the afternoon of 27th June. 

Bits and Bobs donation for this half term is £3.50 

Open door Thursday is available every week. 

 

 

 

 

 


